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 This is the seventh announcement about synodality in the Parish. It focuses 

upon the importance of equal treatment of all persons. 

 

 ALL PERSONS IN THE DIOCESE AND THE PARISHES, AND ALL PEOPLE 

AFFECTED BY THE OPERATION OF THE PARISH, MUST BE RESPECTED FOR THEIR 

INHERENT WORTH AND DIGNITY, AS CHILDREN OF GOD. That respect should be 

manifested as equal treatment. THERE IS TO BE NO DISCRIMINATION AGAINST 

WOMEN, GAY PEOPLE, INDIGENOUS PEOPLE, PEOPLE WITH DISABILITIES, 

IMMIGRANTS OR RACIAL MINORITIES, PEOPLE OF OTHER FAITHS, OR NO FAITH, 

AND ALL OTHER VULNERABLE PEOPLE. A Ministry dedicated to these issues will be 

considered by the Parish Council. Christ reached out to all people and was 

criticized for doing it. We should walk the same pathway with Christ. 


